
“While I’m away, remember to always 
help keep our beaches clean”

Hello!
You’ve now heard the big news about my upcoming adventure, so let me 

tell you more about it! 

I’ll be heading across the pond to Florida to help protect the beaches and 

keep them clean, taking over from my super smart 

niece Jaz, who is needed for a very important mission 

back here in the UK. She’s an inventor and her super 

sketching skills are going to come in very handy 

for the Squad! 

I’ve absolutely loved being part of the Seaside Squad, 

meeting you and so many other great people over the 

years! What amazing memories we made together! 

Even though this is a big change, Jaz is 

incredible and I just know you’re going to 

love her! I’m really excited for my new 

adventure, but I’ll miss you very much! 

If there’s anything you ever need to tell me, 

make sure you give the message to Jaz and 

she can send it my way. 

I can’t wait to see what the Squad get up to 

in the future! 


